September 2015 FISHWAY INSPECTION SUMMARY

Fishway Inspections were conducted at all Columbia and Snake River Dams fitted with
adult fish passage structures over September of 2015.

Overall, few problems were encountered and most fishways appeared to be in satisfactory
or better operation. The few problems encountered are listed below.

Bonneville Dam (September 3, 2015): Staff gauges not clean, FV 5-4 OOS.
McNary Dam (September 9, 2015): Several orifice gates removed for overhaul.

Priest Rapids Dam (September 17, 2015): Many tumbleweeds blocking left exit,
GCPUD cleaned as soon as possible.

Ice Harbor (September 24, 2015): Several staff gauges not clean.
Little Goose (September 14, 2015): Several staff gauges not clean.
Lower Monumental (September 24, 2015): Velocity meter not working.

Lower Granite (September 14, 2015): No attraction lighting seen in tunnel to
Northshore.




